Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee December 7, 2017 Meeting for MWPAAC General Meeting on December 13, 2017

Infiltration/Inflow (I/I) Reduction Evaluation Update

The project team discussed the feedback that they received on a questionnaire for the proposed approach to Common Sewer and Side Sewer Standards and a Regional Inspection Training Program. If you have not yet completed the questionnaire, the project team is still seeking responses, particularly from your engineering and inspection staff. King County will be sending the questionnaire out again in the near future.

The project team also discussed potential private side sewer programs, since research indicates that 50-70% of I/I is from private side sewers. The side sewer programs being evaluated include: side sewer inspection and certification, grant or loan programs for side sewer evaluation and repair, and a regional program to provide expertise and resources to support agencies' evaluations of side sewers.

Ouestions?

Lisa Tobin, Chair <u>LTobin@auburnwa.gov</u> (253) 804-5062 Paul Bucich, Vice-Chair PBucich@bellevuewa.gov (425) 452-4596